
COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT 
501 Delta Avenue  Marysville, WA 98270  (360) 363-8000 

August 22, 2023 

 

Tom Abbott 

20210 142nd Ave NE 

Woodinville, WA 98072 

 

Re: 4 lot subdivision – Complete Application 

 SP23-005 53rd Ave NE Subdivision 

 

 

Dear Mr. Abbott, 

 

The Community Development Department has reviewed the above referenced application and determined the 

application complete on August 22, 2023.  Any additional information/items that are needed will be requested after 

all affected departments and local agencies have had an opportunity to review the proposal. 

If you have any questions regarding this application, please contact me at kbird@marysvillewa.gov, or by phone at 

(360) 363-8232. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Kathryn Bird 
 

Kathryn Bird 

Associate Planner 

 

E-copy: Chris Holland, Planning Manager 

  

 

mailto:kbird@marysvillewa.gov

